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Belvedere Family Community 

 

Important Notice: Belvedere Closed This Friday 

 

Date: Friday, May 2 to Saturday, May 3 

 

Time: From 6:00 AM Friday to 6:00 AM Saturday 

 

Due to filming taking place on the Belvedere property, the training center parking lot and surrounding 

areas will be unavailable for church activities during this time. 

 

The Cheon Shim Won international prayer (9:00 AM - 12:00 noon) and Friday night prayer vigil (10:00 

PM - 1:00 AM) will need to be held at alternate locations or online. 

 

📌 IMPORTANT: In light of these schedule adjustments, the 

 

➡️ Peace Starts With Me seminar originally planned for Friday evening has been cancelled. 

 

🎥 We appreciate your cooperation as the space is used for this temporary filming project. 
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